DST: Notice of unsuccessfully organizing the 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019
On 08 Jul 2019, Sao Thang Long Investment Joint Stock Company announced Notice of unsuccessfully organizing the 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 as follows:
At 8.30, 08 Jul 2019, at the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of Sao Thang Long Investment Joint Stock Company which was organized at 13 Minh Khai, Nguyen Du Ward, Nam Dinh City, Nam Dinh Province. Number of shareholders and authorization representatives who participated the meeting was 03 people, represented 13,744 shares, equivalent to 0.04%/ total number of voting shares

Based on the Corporate Law which was approved by the National Assembly of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam on 26 Nov 2014, the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of Sao Thang Long Investment Joint Stock Company was not qualified to be organized in accordance with laws

This information was uploaded on the website of the Company on 25 Jun 2019 at the link: www.saothanglong.com.vn (relationship with shareholders/ Information disclosure to shareholders)
